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EVENING MEETING  
 

Monday 8th July 2024 – 18.00 ONLINE ONLY 
 

The Service Reservoir - More than just a concrete box. 
Jon Green and Bryn Philpott of Thames Water 

 

 

Maiden Lane Service Reservoir 

 

For synopsis and brief presenter biographies see overleaf  
 

 
This meeting will be streamed live on the internet. For more details, including enjoying the live 
stream as part of a group at one of our Regional Hubs around the UK, please visit the meetings 

page on the BDS website: www.britishdams.org 
 

For more information, please contact the ICE on 020 7665 2147 or email: bds@ice.org.uk 

http://secure-web.cisco.com/1F_iRPM2HkRqRPfL49c1Xk3j7rWjrXtvFnw9lVJkKgzvcwd82bGCLaf_YJGooXpV1IUSyKnCDRSpPPX1Qd6EyhUUz4cYUgJ2kOj_q3b7bnu0SeZ6HOGcCq-ZpoHAt7yVJQnNJllcxt2o27Y0qGlJcb-USx1qZNwFpYruJnlhv4EBUEqmrqGlMDXcYfvSr6N472EVthceowhKV2FFB6QDnWDcv2B71bFs2xhBRFUAq2v-0SWeQIz7mmtMdvbGxuTVePbrrfw47QuFo7Qta2OjvcXH4fpVa0n83SisLhVl4k3o5GvEnbQctFcEXsSPngvZ4y_aVfb61n7cp0z6ws_Ty2Q/http%3A%2F%2Fwww.britishdams.org
mailto:bds@ice.org.uk
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Synopsis  

The Service Reservoir – More than just a concrete box?  

 

The storage of treated potable water in service reservoirs forms a key part of the water supply 

infrastructure. These reservoirs, though retaining relatively small volumes of water when compared with 

the raw water dam stock, are often located close to built-up areas and therefore represent a potential risk 

to the community. The forthcoming changes to the Reservoirs Act 1975 to reduce the volumetric threshold 

is likely to result in a greater number of these service reservoirs potentially being encompassed within the 

Reservoirs Act. 

The presenters seek to give an overview of the significant variety of Thames Water’s service reservoirs. The 

presentation will show the historical development of these structures along with some of their key features, 

issues, strengths and potential vulnerabilities. 

An overview of Thames Water’s service reservoir stock and surveillance practices along with key issues that 

need to be considered when inspecting will also be presented. 

The presentation will conclude with a case history of Barrow Hill service reservoir, located near Regents 

Park. A reservoir has occupied the site for some 200-years and over that time has experienced a number of 

significant issues throughout its life. The reservoir was reconstructed as a large raised reservoir in 2019, 

making it London’s newest service reservoir.  

Presenter’s Biographies 

Jon Green is a Chartered Engineer and the Head of Reservoir Safety and Asset Condition for Thames Water 
where he has worked in various roles in his 34-year career within the business.  He is Supervising Panel 
Engineer, appointed in 2000, and has been a committee member of both the ICE Reservoirs Committee and 
the British Dam Society. 

He has been the Reservoir Safety Manager for Thames Water since 2003 and been involved with design, 
construction and inspection of Service Reservoirs throughout his career.  He has also been involved in 
Reservoir Safety Management in Thames Water’s International business specifically in Turkey and Puerto 
Rico. 

Bryn Philpott is a Chartered Civil Engineer who has worked in the water industry for 45 years, working in 
Thames Water’s Reservoir Safety department for the last 20 years. He has been a Supervising Engineer since 
2003 and supervises a number of their Statutory reservoirs, including a number of large service reservoirs.  

He was Resident Engineer for the construction of a Statutory service reservoir at Dollis Hill and has worked 
extensively on the inspection and refurbishment of numerous of Thames Water’s service reservoir stock.   
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WARRINGTON| LEEDS | GLASGOW 

 
The Regional Hubs allow the live stream of BDS evening meetings in London to be 

enjoyed as part of a group elsewhere in the UK. 
 

Refreshments are provided from 17:30 in conjunction with watching the live 
streaming of the evening meeting - anyone is welcome to attend! 

 
We would be grateful if you could register your intention to attend with the 

relevant Regional Hub host – details below. 

 
 

WARRINGTON HUB | Nathan Freeman |nathan.freeman@uuplc.co.uk|  
United Utilities, Lingley Mere, Lingley Mere Business Park, Lingley Green Avenue, Great Sankey, 

Warrington, WA5 3LP 
 

LEEDS HUB | Jineesha Mehta | jineesha.mehta@mottmac.com | 0113 394 3361 
Mott Macdonald, 7th Floor, 26 Whitehall Road, Leeds LS12 1BE  

GLASGOW HUB | Michael Agbo | michael.agbo@mottmac.com | 0141 222 3770 
Mott Macdonald, 319 St Vincent St, Glasgow, G2 5LD 

 
For general queries regarding the Regional Hubs please contact: 

Stephen Cavanagh | cavanaghsp@binnies.com | 01244 304 125 
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